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Notes from the Chair
Diane Dendy

Hello everybody, November is here, and Winter is coming!

Unfortunately, we had to cancel our plans to hold the Annual Meeting this October due to no
suitable space being available. Petra Berger and | are planning on a Summary report in
December with the information you would have received at a 2020 Annual Meeting.

With the Coronavirus having such a large impact on everyone, it is possible that it could be
next May at the latest before we can hold a large homeowners meeting! Hopefully, it can
happen much sooner.

We have completed painting the white stop-line striping on our road intersections. | want to
thank all who helped with this project: Bill Huret, Jim Perrigo, Allen and Diane Dendy, Kurtis
Dendy, and Leah Wilson.

Please remember that we have a 25 MPH speed limit and ask that you keep your speed
down and be considerate of your neighbors as you drive on our roads. Thank You!

| would like to remember our neighbor Dave Karikas. Dave was a very good person. He
worked hard on documenting the location of all HOA piping and valves. He also put together a
book with information for use by the HOA Board and Water Committee volunteers. We express
our sympathy to Debbie and Family. If you need anything, please let us help.

Last - but not least - the next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 10 in the
HOA office at 6.30 pm. Please leave a message on the office phone if you plan to attend!

| hope everyone in the HOA, including family and friends, are doing well. Allen and | want to
wish you all a

Yery Happy Jhanksgiving

Warm regards, your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger

Volunt€eer ... your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued!
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